
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, 
pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent 
Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; Policy SA62 page 372; and Policy SA62 page 
383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing 
and other purposes. These sites are part of the historic Enfield Chase, which is a unique part of the 
southeast and has played an important role in the development of Enfield. It's very much a part of 
the beauty of Enfield and supports a wide range of natural wildlife. It's always been a valuable asset 
to nature and our lives and losing this would completely diminish the character and beauty of our 
borough. 


